
GRANITE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

MEETING NOTES:  APRIL 16, 2018 

 

ATTENDEES:  Ronnie Mulqueen, Katie Dahle, Misti Milner, Kelly Frye, Tami Bergen, Laura Carrera, Terri 
Petersen, and Tiffany Smith.  Special Guests were:  Nancy Tingey and Tim Grayson. 

WELCOME:  Ronnie welcomed the group and the meeting began at 4:15.     

MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING:  The group reviewed the meeting minutes from the March 
meeting and they were approved. 

BY-LAWS / NEW MEMBERSHIP FOR NEXT YEAR:  Ronnie will be sending out notice in mid-May that SCC 
elections are coming up.  She will also send out an email to the current SCC that shows whose 2-year 
terms are up and who still have time left. 

PARENT NIGHT:  We will be hosting a STEAM night on May 15th from 6:30 – 8:00.  The following 
assignments were made.   

• ART – Chelle and Tami – Pottery Project / Chalk Art 
• TECHNOLOGY – Wendy Hamann and Katie – They will put together a technology station that 

focuses on coding. 
• SCIENCE – Kelly and Laura – They will propose a project for younger students and a project for 

older students. 
• ENGINEERING - Terri – Ronnie is trying to borrow some simple machines from the school 

district’s science department. 
• MATH – Mrs. Z has some math logics games.  We will need a couple of volunteers to help with 

these stations. 
• REFRESHMENTS – Misti will pick up cookies, cups, and napkins for 150 people.  We will use the 

water jugs that are available at the school. 
• FLYER / ADVERTISING – Katie will prepare flyers that can be sent home with students and posted 

on social media.  We will start advertising the week of the 30th and then will send out a couple of 
reminders before the 15th. 

Please get your assignments solidified and to Ronnie by the 27th. 

 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS:  Ronnie mentioned that a new sprinkler system will be installed and parking 
lot repairs will be made this Summer.  The office remodel / skylight project will happen the following 
year. 

 

NEXT MEETING:  May 21, 2018 at 4:15 p.m. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 


